
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/17/2013 5:03:03 PM
Subject: FW: RFI Communication

All clear from legal for meetings!
 
From: Vicki Johnson 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 5:02 PM
 
To: Erica Brown
 
Subject: RE: RFI Communication
 
Erica,
 
You are correct.  Since the RFI is outside of the Procurement Code, you do not have to worry about communication 
(or meetings) with potential vendors during the response period from a legal perspective.
 
Vicki
 
From: Erica Brown 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 4:57 PM
 
To: Vicki Johnson
 
Subject: RFI Communication
 
Hi Vicki,
We were able to officially release the Social Impact Bond RFI on SCDHHS’ website today.  Christian Soura asked me to 
check on legal issues regarding communication during the response period.  Since this isn’t a procurement, I didn’t 
think there would be any issue but I wanted to double check.  Do you see any issue with us communicating/meeting 
with potential respondents during the RFI response period?
Thanks so much!
-Erica
 
Erica Brown
SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 898-3062
Mobile: (978) 895-1217
Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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